COPY
jLoYyD'sS REGILTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, londen, EL 3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen. London Telephone : ROYal 9166

13th November, 1957.

Dear Sirs,
KOS 5"

In reply to enquiry which has been made
of the Oslo Office as to whether this ship 1s
sti1l laild up at Sandefjord, 1t is learnt that
she has been sold to Messrs. Kalmar Nyckel,
and has proceeded to Kalmar for conversion to
a tanker.

It 1s concluded this conversion is not
being carried out under your inspection, but
I shall be obliged if you will kindly confirm
this, as the Commlttee will doubtless decide
to expunge the vessel's class.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classi fication Commit tee.
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